
Palos Verdes Peninsula High School  
Turf Field Project  
 

Help Us Improve Our Athletic Facilities to Equal Our Bay League Rivals! 

You can help PVPHS replace our worn grass athletic field with a new state-of-the-art 
artificial turf field serving football/soccer/lacrosse and other athletes throughout our 
community! 
 

Project: replace our worn out, obsolete athletic field with an all new synthetic 
turf field. 
Status: This important project has received support at the highest levels from 
PVPHS Administration and the PVP Unified School District. We have received 
approval to raise funds towards this worthy goal. Estimated cost is between $1.2 
million and $1.4 million.  
Benefits: The entire community will benefit from this project. PVPUSD is rated in 
the top 100 public U.S. high schools, and modern facilities are critical to retaining 
this distinction. We all benefit from the high quality of our schools – past, present 
and future high school families and those of us fortunate to live in this wonderful 
area should support this project.  
How to Help: 
 Mail a tax deductible donation payable to the PVPHS Turf Field Fund and mail 

to PVPHS Turf Field Campaign, PO Box 3462, Palos Verdes Peninsula, CA 
90274. The Federal tax ID number is 95-4331744. 

 

 Buy a tile on the donor wall. A donation of $1,000 or more gets your name on 
the donor wall and helps get our project done. This will benefit athletes for 
decades – be a part of it! Donor wall tiles available in denominations of 
$1,000, $5,000 and $10,000 tiles   

  

This project will transform our facilities and impact the lives of thousands of athletes 
and residents. We need your help to make it happen! 
  

Questions?  Call:  Greg Geiger, project co-chairman (310-508-3500) 
  Glenn Burr, project co-chairman (213-364-0655) 
  Wendell Yoshida, PVPHS athletic director (310-377-4888 x692) 

 


